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Meetings
February is Peace and Conflict
Prevention/Resolution Month

2/20 Leap into Rotary Thirsty
Thursday Membership
Social- 5:30 pm - 7:00 pm-
Marlow's Tavern

2/21 No meeting - Join us for
Thirsty Thursday instead!

2/28 Katie Williams, Executive
Director, Discover
Dunwoody

3/6 Bill Garrett, Cristo Rey
Atlanta Jesuit High School

Our Rotary Family

BIRTHDAYS
2/4 Laura Kann
2/8 Tim Le
2/9 Dr. John E. Carr
2/10 Eleni Bafas
2/13 Joseph Ransom
2/27 Bob O'Brien

WEDDING
ANNIVERSARIES
2/4 Erica Brown (3)
2/14 Erich Schuetz (43)

Rotary Online
https://dunwoodyrotary.org
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/

ROTARY CLUB OF
DUNWOODY

Fridays, 7:15 am
Fleming's Steakhouse
4501 Olde Perimeter Way

No Friday Meeting This Week

Leap Into Rotary: Special Membership Social This
Thursday at Marlow's!

Mark your calendar and join us at Marlow’s Tavern this Thursday starting at 5:30 pm
for a very special Thirsty Thursday membership social. Equally important - bring a
friend, family member or business associate who you'd like to introduce to the
Rotary Club of Dunwoody! It's our part of a special Rotary Zone 34 "Leap Into
Rotary" membership initiative. Events will be taking place across Georgia, Florida and
throughout the Caribbean on a date near Leap Day to introduce new people to the
value of Rotary!

For this event, the club will buy you and any potential member a drink. Hors d’oeuvres
will also be provided by the club.

We plan to advertise this event - and to display information on our activities and
projects in the community. As members, you can help share the story of having fun
together as we work to make our community even better. Invite your family, friends
and prospective Rotarians to join us. Let’s all Leap into Rotary this leap year.

Please contact Cathie Brumfield 404 668 6693 with any questions or if you'd like to
help tell Rotary's story that evening.

Thank you!

RCD Donation Helps Launch Police K-9 Unit

Last Friday, thanks to the generosity of our members, the Rotary Club of Dunwoody
presented the Dunwoody Police Foundation with a check for $11,500. The gift included
funds from the Dunwoody Rotary Charitable Fund and individual donations from
Rotarians. It will go toward helping defray the cost of launching a K-9 Unit in the
Dunwoody Police Department.

President Cathie said, “Our members wish to salute all who have served with
distinction in the police department in our city’s first decade and we wish to do our
part to invest in continued excellence in policing in the Dunwoody community. Helping
to launch the department’s K-9 unit is one way to demonstrate that support.”

In thanking the Rotary Club of Dunwoody for its sponsorship, Rick Holland, foundation
president, said, “We are thrilled to hear about Rotary’s generous support. This
donation gives the Police Foundation a running start toward its goal of raising $50,000
through its Founders’ Campaign 2020.”

Governors Ball

Join the Mardi Gras Gala on March 28

We are returning this year to the Dunwoody Country Club for a night of Mardi Gras,
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dancing to the sounds of the Flavor Band and Big Band, sporting Mardi Gras costumes
or masks, and of course, raising money to fund our good work in the community and
around the world! It will be a FUN evening you don't want to miss!

All we need to add to make it a great party is you and your friends! Don't wait to
register - you can sign up right now by clicking on this link:
https://www.dunwoodyrotary.org/reservation/create?... The cost is $250 per
couple; most members of the club have already paid for a couple as part of their dues.

So invite your family and friends today and go online to register! If you need help with
your RSVP or purchasing guest tickets, contact Michael Parks at mbparks@aol.com.

And while the Governor's Ball is on your mind, think about what you or the local
businesses you support might be able to donate to our live or silent auctions. We're
only six weeks from Partying for a Cause! See more at rcdgovernorsball.com

Governors Ball

Buy Raffle Tickets for Your Chance to Enjoy a VIP
Evening at State Farm Arena!

For a quick visit to dunwoodyrotary.org/lottery/3 and $25 per ticket you, your
friends or other members of the community could win private box seats at the July 29
Harry Edward Styles concert at State Farm Arena. With a package that includes food
and parking passes - and one of Britain's rising pop stars, it could be an amazing
evening for you, your friends, and/or anyone in the 18-35 age group (Harry's biggest
fan group).

This raffle is available thanks to the generosity of Northside Hospital. We will only be
selling 500 tickets - and the club could raise $12,500 if we sell all the tickets.
Participants will have a chanceparticipants will have a chance to win one of three
prizes - the first two for four tickets each and the third for two tickets. to win one of
three prizes - the first two for four tickets each and the third for two tickets.

So who is Harry Edward Styles? A 25-year old British singer, songwriter and actor
whose second album - Fine Line released in 2019 - broke record as the biggest sales
debut from an English male artist in the US. At 25, he has a net worth of $85 million.

Not interested yourself? Consider asking your favorite local businesses - hair dressers
and nail salons, restaurants, etc. - to advertise in their places of business. Or go to the
Rotary Club of Dunwoody Facebook page and "like" the ad for this raffle!

Winning raffle tickets will be drawn at our 2020 Governor's Ball on March 28.

Service Opportunity

Bring Socks for the Homeless This Thursday or Next
Friday

We're teaming up with Ken Levy and his new e-Rotary Club to collect socks for the
homeless in the metro Atlanta area. Thanks to everyone who already brought socks to
one of our February meeting; there's still time left to contribute - this Thursday at our
Thirsty Thursday event or at our last meeting in February!

Community Service
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Community Assistance Center Celebrates Its New
Dunwoody Office

The Community Assistance Center’s new Dunwoody branch office is having a grand
opening event on Friday, February 28 at 9 a.m. with Dunwoody Mayor Lynn Deutsch.
The grand opening will include a ribbon cutting and an open house. The public is
welcome - and it would be great to see some Dunwoody Rotarians participating in the
festivities! We have supported CAC's Sandy Springs location in the past with food
drives.

The CAC Dunwoody office is located at 5 Dunwoody Park South, Building 5, Suite 113,
Dunwoody GA 30338. The location offers access to families who live in that area,
particularly those with no car, to CAC services. The office is just north of I-285 off N.
Shallowford Road and is open Tuesdays and Thursdays from 9:30 a.m. until 1:30 p.m.


